
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Friday 22nd January 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you are all keeping as well as can be expected. I always hope for a weekend where I 

don’t need to contact you. Last weekend that clearly wasn’t meant to be! 

 

Thank you all for keeping your phone communication to a minimum this week. It has really 

helped and meant we have managed to keep the office running. So, thank you. Many of you 

have needed to adapt this week due to the wrap around care sessions we had to cancel, 

thank you for your understanding with this. We should be back to our ‘current normal’ on 

Monday.   

 

I’ve had a number of emails of praise for teachers this week and I’ve passed these on, the 

teachers are delighted to get these. So, thank you, they are appreciated.  

 

For those of you on remote learning at home, I hope you are managing. We know it’s 

difficult and that all of your circumstances are different. We have picked up though that 

some of you still don’t have devices at home to use. We do have devices and 3G data sticks 

available for you to borrow – please send the office an email (stpetersbratton@taw.org.uk) 

so we can get this sorted for you.  Thank you to those of you who have collected school 

books from the office. We have been able to deliver some and will get the rest delivered in 

the next few days, as and when we are able to. 

 

I’ve also become aware of a few people having some access issues with school devices. If 

this applies to you, please let us know. Many simple things our teachers can sort if you let 
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them know on the Teams chat or by email, but other problems do need some IT support. So 

if you are struggling, please tell us, as you don’t need this extra headache!  

 

Finally, a reminder that we do have the clothing bank and food bank at the front reception 

entrance available. Please do access them if you need them.  

I hope you all manage to get a break at some point over the weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

Head Teacher 

 

Can you help? 

 

We are planning to develop our pastoral room and would like a bistro table and chairs. We 

know lockdown has created clear out opportunities at home 

so if you are planning on getting rid 

of a bistro style table and chairs 

that has plenty of life left in it, 

please contact school. 

 

 

Thank you for your support. We 

look forward to introducing our new look pastoral room soon! 

Mrs Oakley and Mr Wilkes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FREE Dyslexia support for home learning! 

 

Please follow this link for a downloadable resource that provides colour filters for your 

screen. This is particularly helpful to those pupils who have dyslexia, experience visual stress 

or eye strain. 

 

If your child accesses this support from home, any feedback would be much appreciated. 

Please email StPetersBratton@taw.org.uk  for my attention. 

 

Thank you! 

Mrs Oakley 

 

https://www.aurelitec.com/ 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Friday 12th February PD day 

Monday 15th February to Friday 
19th February 

Half term holiday 

Thursday 1st April End of Spring term 


